
To; Federal Trade Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Room H- 159, Annex K 
Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
Washington, DC 20580 

Fm; Harold Westover 
160 Quietwood Dr 
Vacaville, CA 95688 

Subject: Prerecorded Message EBR Telemarketing, Project No. R411001 

I registered all 4 of our telephone numbers; including my business number, because I was 
tired of getting dozens of unsolicited calls for stuff I neith-er-ask for nor wanted. Before 
that, we would get at least one telemarketing call an evening - always during our dinner 
hour!!!! Now it's so enjoyable to have a quiet dinner with my family. 

I understand you are considering relaxing the restrictions on telemarketers and the do not 
call list. WHY???? It's not broken so don't fix it! Where's the pressure coming from to 
amend it? Of course, telemarketers. What happens to what the public wants? I'm a 
small business owner who gladly respects the desires of my customers. Lf I didn't, they 
would not be my customers for long.. ... 

I urge you to reject amending the do not call list as it currently stands. It's the desire of 
the millions of people who have put their name on the list against the desires of a few. I 
always thought the majority wins, not where the buck comes from! PLEASE VOTE NO 
CHANGE TO THE NO NOT CALL LIST. 




